
We refer to the above DA.

We look down on the above building from our unit.

We object to the proposed development because we consider it will be unsightly and 
not in keeping with the general appearance of the building and the neighbourhood.

George and Kay Gordon
510/54 West Esplanade
Manly  NSW  2095
Tel: (02) 8966 9896
Mobile: 0419 482 919
Email: gmgordon@tpg.com.au

Sent: 5/03/2021 5:22:21 PM
Subject: FW: DA2021.0119 1 West Promenade MANLY


